
 

MINUTES 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

COMMUNITY SAFETY COMMISSION 
CITY OF LAKEWOOD, CALIFORNIA 

August 5, 2019 
 
 

MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER by Chairperson Lourdes Baez at 7:04 p.m. in the Council Chambers, The 
Centre at Sycamore Plaza, 5000 Clark Avenue, Lakewood, California. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE   was led by Commissioner Quarto. 

 
ROLL CALL   Chairperson Lourdes Baez  
    Vice Chair  Glen Patrick 

Commissioner Bill Baca  
Commissioner  Ben Maleki – Absent/Excused 
Commissioner Linda Quarto 
      

STAFF PRESENT  Assistant Director Max Withrow 
    Public Works Technician Ryan Bowman 
    Administrative Secretary Kirsten Spreitzer  
    Sgt. Michael Downing 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
VICE CHAIR PATRICK MOVED AND COMMISSIONER QUARTO SECONDED THAT THE MINUTES OF THE 
JUNE 3, 2019, REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY COMMISSION BE APPROVED.  THERE 
BEING NO OBJECTIONS, THE MINUTES WERE APPROVED.  THE MINUTES OF THE JULY 1, 2019 
CANCELLED MEETING WERE RECEIVED AND FILED.      
   
 
PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

1. Request for Removal of Disabled Parking Space – 21127 Pioneer – TELog 19-17 
Report presented by Max Withrow.  
 
Chair Baez opened the Public Hearing.   
 
There being no one present to speak, Chair Baez closed the Public Hearing. 

 
COMMISSIONER BACA MOVED AND VICE CHAIR PATRICK SECONDED APPROVAL OF THE REQUEST TO 
REMOVE A DISABLED PARKING SPACE AT 21127 PIONEER.  UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED. 
 
 
STAFF REPORTS 
  

1. TRAFFIC SAFETY MANAGEMENT REPORT 
Report presented by Sgt. Downing.  
 

2. TRAFFIC ENGINEERING REQUEST LOG 
 Report presented by Max Withrow. 

 
 
ORAL COMMUNICATIONS 
 
  None. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS AND PRESENTATIONS 
 

  Max Withrow announced that Willdan will conduct a traffic signal timing study at Del Amo and Bellflower 
and Del Amo and Woodruff, and that staff is considering re-striping selected city streets. 

 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The next regular meeting of the Community Safety Commission is scheduled for Monday, September 9, 2019.  There 
being no further business to be brought before the Commission, Chair Baez adjourned the meeting at 7:24 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Kirsten Spreitzer 
Secretary 
 


